Spotlight On… National Apprenticeship Week 2022 #NAW2022

Welcome to EELGA’s celebration of National Apprenticeship Week 2022, taking place from 7 to 13 February 2022. All this week EELGA will be showcasing apprentices from the East of England who work in our sector, as they tell us about their experiences of being a Local Government Apprentice. 
We are proud to be promoting the achievements of the apprentices in our region who have volunteered to share their story with us, as we ‘Meet the Apprentices’ – a campaign showcasing a range of case studies where we hear from the apprentices and their apprenticeship journey so far. 
We have stories from apprentices new to local government, existing employees who are upskilling with higher level apprenticeships, and employees who started their careers as an apprentice in local government and have progressed to permanent roles in the Council. 
Look out for some of the region’s apprentices starring in a video we have produced, showcasing the wide range of opportunities available in local government too. After National Apprenticeship week we will be sharing a copy of this video with our member councils to use as a resource to take into schools and careers fairs etc, to really inspire and give a flavour of the opportunities our sector can offer. 
With thanks to all our volunteer apprentices who have helped share their stories with us, given an insight into what it is really like to be an apprentice and the wide range of opportunities available to start a career, change careers or upskill to an apprenticeship in local government. 
Please do support us during National Apprenticeship Week by following our stories on our website and social media platforms, and we would encourage you to like and share these posts as widely as you can to help celebrate all our apprenticeship colleague’s dedication and hard work in our Councils. Let’s spread the word together and help promote the benefits of apprentices in our sector.

If you would like to know more about apprenticeships in local government in the East of England, please contact Emma Grant, emma.grant@eelga.gov.uk 
Get involved with the National Apprenticeship Week conversation on social media with #NAW2022, #BuildTheFuture #apprenticeshipsinlocalgovernment #getupandgrow #AskAboutApprenticeships and join us celebrating apprenticeships in local government together! 
Follow @eelga and @apprenticeships to stay up to date.

